January 30, 2010
Dear Pastor;

Our SPORTSMAN(S WILD GAME DINNER here in Garrett County has been a tremendous success over the years.  Many of our friends and neighbors have a strong and healthy love for the outdoors.  
This year we are looking forward to another great evening.  Our dinner is March 6, 2010 at the PLEASANT VALLEY COMMUNITY CENTER at 5:00 p.m. 
Enclosed is some information concerning the activities for the evening.  Dr. Bill Behrens will be our speaker.  Dr. Behrens (who has been with us a number of times before) is a Marine veteran with combat experience in Vietnam, an avid hunter, and a dynamic speaker.  As a Baptist preacher, Dr. Behrens can effectively communicate God’s challenge to men of all backgrounds.
Our purpose is NOT to proselyte other church's members.  We simply and sincerely desire to see men come to know Jesus Christ as Savior and are seeking to use this as a means to accomplish this end.  If you feel this is something you and your sportsmen would be interested in, please contact me for promotion materials and announce the SPORTSMAN(S WILD GAME DINNER.
If you have any questions or need more information, please call me at 301-334-3234, or email me at mlibc@juno.com, or check out our website at www.mlibc.org.

Sincerely, your friend,

Dennis Leatherman
Dennis Leatherman, Pastor

P.S.  If you would like promotion materials, please let me know.  And remember, there is no charge, although we do take a freewill offering during the program.  We just ask that everyone bring some type of dish so everyone has something to eat.  Thanks.
